
South Australian secretariat Phone (08) 8237 6504    Fax (02) 6293 7663  Email FedRedistribution-SA@aec.gov.au 

Objection 303 

Sam Duluk MP 
3 pages 



1

From: Waite EO <Waite@parliament.sa.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 11 May 2018 12:48 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Federal Redistribution of South Australia

Attachments: 20180511_ObjectionRedistribution.pdf

Dear Redistribution Commission, 

Please find attached my objection to the draft boundaries proposed for the next Federal Election. 

Sam Duluk MP 

Member for Waite 

1/7-9 Young Street, Blackwood S.A. 5051 

PO Box 445, Blackwood S.A. 5051 

Electorate Office: 08 8278 5844 

Fax: 08 8370 2626 

waite@parliament.sa.gov.au  

The information in this e-mail may be confidential and/or legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, 
access to it is unauthorised and any disclosure, copying, distribution or action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance 
on it is prohibited and may be unlawful.








